
Dear Parents and Coaches of Middleton Youth Soccer U-4 players: 
 
The mission of our program is to provide an environment where our children have fun, 

learn, and develop a love for the game of soccer.  Middleton runs a fairly unique U-4 

soccer program.  The goal of our U-4 program is simple; to introduce the sport to young 

children to have fun.   

 

The Middleton Board of Directors believes that our program should provide a consistent, 

positive, developmental result through our volunteer coaches.  Building on the positive 

feedback we had from last spring, MYS will continue to provide coaching support and 

mentoring for our coaches in our program.   MYS will provide coach clinics to explain and 

support this approach.   

 

We are committed to improving development opportunities for our children and believe this 

pilot program will support the learning and enjoyment of the game for our children.  Please 

feel free to ask questions or offer comments or suggestions.   

 

  
Rick White 

MYS Director of Education and Development 

rick@middletonsoccer.com 

September 11, 2010 


